Make-A-Wish Foundation® of North Texas 5005 LBJ Freeway, Suite 410 Dallas, Texas 75244 972 450-9474 972 450-9475 fax www.northtexaswish.org



October 25, 2005

Dear Michael:

On behalf of the Make-A-Wish Foundation of North Texas, I want to extend my appreciation to you and Total Office Solutions for your continuous support of our mission. Your generosity is making a big difference in the lives of some very special North Texas children.

I want to thank you for everything you have done to help us realize our dream of "The Wishing Place", a permanent home for the Make-A-Wish Foundation of North Texas; a place where children can make magical wishes in a setting that befits and celebrates that most precious of moments. Your donation of desks, chairs, conference room furniture, family room furniture, and work stations, as well as having Move Solutions move us from our current offices to The Wishing Place is a display of giving and sharing that is unparalled on this project.

I would also like to thank you and Linda for your dedication and commitment as wishgranters and your service on the Board of Directors. Your compassion helps provide memory-making experiences that restore hope, strength, and joy to the boys and girls fighting life-threatening medical conditions.

Please accept my sincere gratitude to you, your family, and Total Office Solutions for caring enough to say, "yes" to the dreams and wishes of our children. You continue to make a big difference in their lives.

Best "wishes",

Barry L. Smink

President & CEO